
From: Ruth Shepherd [mailto:rshepherd@justcommunities.org]  

Sent: Monday, May 12, 2014 9:12 AM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: [BULK] Please ban new swine operations in the Buffalo National River Watershed 

 

I strongly hope that you will ban any new swine operations in the Buffalo National River Watershed.  The 

Buffalo River is an Arkansas (even a national) treasure.  It is important that we protect it today and for 

the future.   

 

Ruth 

 

Ruth D. Shepherd 

Just Communities of Arkansas 

Union Train Station 

1400 West Markham Street, Suite 405 

Little Rock, AR 72201 

501-372-5129 

www.arkansasjustcommunities.org 
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